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M E M O R A N D U M

TO:
Project Directors, Project Staff Assistants

FROM:
Sandra Cochran, Human Resource Coordinator
SUBJECT:
Hourly Employee Information

 The Oracle system has eliminated the need to enter an FTE (full time equivalent, which was formally percentage of effort) for all hourly employees.  Hourly employees do not have a labor schedule input into the system (the project, task and award are entered with each timesheet received).  Hourly employees are typically students that are paid at an hourly rate. The element type for an hourly student is SWU nonexempt for an undergrad, SWG nonexempt for a grad and SWR nonexempt for a non-student hourly employee. With this in mind, the Research Foundation needs specific information on all hourly employees in order to assure that the funds are available to cover the entire period of the appointment. 

When sending an appointment form or a change form for an hourly employee the following information needs to be clarified on the appointment form or the change form:

· The actual start and end date of the appointment  period

· The hourly rate

· The number of hours biweekly that the hourly employee will be working.  For students this cannot exceed 40 hours biweekly. This is a critical piece of information that will help the RF manage your award

· The total amount of salary that the hourly employee can earn based on your budget

The project, task, award, and organization need to be filled in on the paperwork in order to cross -reference the timesheets.  If you need information regarding your budget please contact Lisa Gatti at 878-6700 ext. 209.
Without this information the form may be sent back to the project for clarification and may delay that employee’s paycheck from processing.  

